
Website Disclaimer

The Kenosha County District Attorney’s Office web site is created to assist and 
serve the public by providing information about the criminal justice system and 
the role of the District Attorney’s Office. The content of this website is in no way 
meant as a resource or substitute for any aspect of Wisconsin Criminal law.

This web site is meant as a general overview of the District Attorney’s Office and 
Criminal Court procedure. No legal action should be taken in reliance on the
information posted on these pages, nor are these pages a representation of 
complete information.   The information is not presented as a source of legal 
advice. If you need legal advice you should consult a competent, independent 
attorney on your behalf.

The Kenosha County District Attorney’s Office shall not assume responsibility or 
liability for actions or non-actions taken by people who have visited this site, and 
no one is entitled to a claim of detrimental reliance based on any information 
provided or expressed.  Links to websites are not meant nor should be taken as 
a referral.  They are provided as a courtesy.


